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The participation of FAWE Regional Secretariat 

as trainers during the workshop capacitated 

FAWEESWA with skills and knowledge in 

Gender-Responsive Pedagogy training. 

33 people (30 Teachers and 3 Guidance Officers) 

were equipped with knowledge of GRP and were 

able to see the need to change their teaching and 

classroom management practices.   

FAWEESWA has detailed work plans for each of 

the 15 schools. The plans will help FAWEESWA 

and the Guidance Officers to monitor the trained 

teachers. 

Gender Responsive training is a huge knowledge 

that all teachers including Guidance and 

Counselling Teachers need to have to make 

schools better. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

Patron Launching Scholarship 

Program 

 
The Patron of FAWEESWA, HRH Queen Nozizwe 

was able to raise sponsorship for six girls from 

different secondary schools in the country. The 

scholarship is awarded to talented girls especially 

in STEM subjects. 

The girls were given gifts by the patron for their 

outstanding work. 

“Education is the greatest equalizer, it doesn’t matter 

if you have money or not, it doesn’t matter which ever 

geographical area you come from, whichever country 

but once you are educated, that’s the only way we 

can be equals” 

         -Alvin Toffler- 



 

  

Mentorship for Scholarship 

Beneficiaries 

 

“Since I would like to be a 

cardiologist, being part of this 

event has really inspired me to 

aim and go for my dreams.”  

“As a form 1 student, I am 

excited to choose all sciences 

when I reach the higher grades.” 

“I realised that I can work hard 

to be at the top. Thank you to 

Queen Nozizwe and FAWEESWA 

for the opportunity to see 

women in different STEM fields.” 

“Mentors and role models are very 

important because they guide and 

support the girls in what they want to 

be. With the young ladies here from 

FAWEESWA, it’s a big step in their 

journey of education  ...” 

“As a student in a rural school, I 

am motivated to work hard and 

be an example to my peers.” 

“I am determined to work hard 

at school, to enable myself to be 

the best at what I want to do.” 

“Thank you Queen Nozizwe and 

FAWEESWA for the opportunity. 

I am determined to work hard 

and be like the Engineers that 

we saw.” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Commemoration of World 

Forestry Day 

The Forum for African Women Educationalists Eswatini (FAWEESWA) in collaboration with the Department 

of Forestry from the Ministry of Tourism and Environmental Affairs held the commemoration of World 

Environment Day at Cathula High School in Mankayane  

  The learners were .taught the importance of planting trees to mitigate against climate change. A donation 

of 250 Trees was made to the school. These are the words of Nosimilo Ntshangase, the Head Teacher of 

Cathula High School, “The motto of the school is ‘driven by Excellence’ therefore everything that we do will 

excel. Even as the trees that we are planting will be protected and taken care of ‘’. She encouraged the girl 

child to work hard to attain the highest form of education .She expressed appreciation for choosing her 

school for this important activity. She also thanked GEF/UNDP for providing funding for this activity. 

 


